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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

Mr C  Mindenhall OBJ2013/7404/P 26/12/2013  12:10:44 We are not sure residential accommodation in back gardens is in line with council or neighbourhood 

planning guidelines. We are concerned that our garden environment would be changed by residential 

accommodation on the boundary. This would seem to be right up against our boundary.

We would not object to a summer house non residential type accommodation.
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